
 

 

 
 
31/1/22 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have been informed by EBP that the year 10 Work Experience week will now be 
the week beginning Monday 11th July. All EBP placements will be during this week. 
They have contacted the self- placements that were sourced by you and nearly all 
have agreed to this date,  
 
If there is an issue and the employer that you have organised can only do the week 
beginning Monday 4th July this will not be a problem and the Work Experience can 
still go ahead on the originally planned week.   
 
Can I please ask that you contact your self-placement employer just to double check 
that this is not an issue and e-mail me on the address below if they can only do the 
week beginning Monday 4th July. This will allow us to compile an accurate list of 
students that will start on 4th July. 
 
So sorry for any inconvenience caused here. At least we have over 3 months to 
ensure all is prepared for the Year 10 Work Experience placements with EBP. EBP 
are finding more even more placements as the Economy opens up after the 
Pandemic. We are really excited about this opportunity becoming available to 
Emmbrook students and we hope that it will be as successful as last week’s Year 10 
Interview day when the feedback from the Business Community and students alike 
was fantastic!  
 
Thanks to you all. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mr Maskell 
 
smaskell@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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